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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ken, 

Scott W. Krause [skrause@ci.fond-du-lac.wi.us] 
Wednesday, March 08, 2006 8:57 PM 
Nickerson, E. Ken 
Sniper rifle problem 

My name is Scott Krause of the City of Fond du Lac Police Department in Wisconsin, I spoke with you the other day 
about a problem I was having with my model 700 sniper rifle. I don't know if you remember the conversation or not. I 
was having a problem with the firing pin staying back on my rifle and slamming forward at unwanted times. You 
believed it may be a trigger group problem and I was going lo send it lo you for evaluation. You were also going lo 
send me a form to fill out lo send with my rifle. I gave you my e-mail address and am not sure if I gave it to you 
properly, you may also be busy-which I completely understand. I send this e-mail anticipating that I gave you the 
wrong e-mail address. If you could respond to this e-mail ii would be greatly appreciated. Also, if it is not to much 
trouble, if you could caption the address sk331035@yahoo.com into the e-mail I would appreciate it. I will be off for 
the next couple days and then headed lo an Army fort for terrorist training. During that time I will not be checking this 
e-mail account but will be checking the one listed above. Thank you for your lime. 

Scott Krause #35 
Sniper 
Fond du Lac Police Department 
Fond du Lac WI 54935 

920-740-5941 
920-929-3211 ext 1035 
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